Suggested City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on Public safety and addressing anti-social behaviour on Oxford’s waterways

Provided by the Board Member for Community Safety

	Recommendation
	Agreed? 
	Comment

	1. That resources are made available at the earliest opportunity for addressing the areas of concern and conducting a wider review of the use of the Oxford waterways.

	Y
	The 'hotspots' identified will be prioritised and resourced within the existing Community Response and Anti Social Behaviour team.  In respect of the longer term issues of regularising the moorings along the Thames, a part time resource has been identified to coordinate a scoping report on options and costs and will be available during the 2017/2018 municipal year.
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